25 YEAR RE-REVIEW

62 3300pc

24 MAY 1962

Mr. Frank M. Coffin
Deputy Administrator for Program
Agency for International Development
Department of State
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Coffin:

Thank you for your letter of 10 May 1962 addressed to Mr. McCone concerning Mr.	STAT
We are always pleased to learn of the performance of our people, and it is gratifying to receive your comments	
on the assistance readered by	STAT
	STAT
He will continue to be available as a consultant on	STAT
this project. Your letter is being forwarded to	STAT

Saithfully yours,

Marshail S. Carter Lieutenant General, USA Deputy Director

ER

STAT

STAT

